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December 5th, 2019 
 
To: Peterson Tract (aka Sliver Lake Pines) Property Owners 
 
RE: Public Meeting to discuss Peterson Tract Zone of Benefit Snow Removal and Road 
Maintenance Issues 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
In administering the Peterson Tract Zone of Benefit, the County has been contracting snow removal 
efforts to a local private contractor. Due to recent contract changes requested by the contractor and 
time studies of historic contract costs, the County now believes the Peterson Tract Property Owners 
will be best served if the County begins to perform snow removal efforts on behalf of the Peterson 
Tract Zone of Benefit. 
 
The County would like to present the information that has led to this determination and obtain 
feedback or concerns residents may have about this change in approach -- including reasons and/or 
recommendations why historic private contracting should continue.   

 
Please attend an upcoming public meeting to discuss the matter: 

 
When: December 17th 2019; 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

 
Where: June Lake Community Center ‘blue room’ 

 
If you are unable to attend in person, please contact me at tdublino@mono.ca.gov to get information 
on remote attendance via online platform Zoom Meeting. 
 
Best,  
 
Tony Dublino 
Director of Public Works 
 


